
 

 
 

The London Mark Provincial Skydive 
 
 

This year four London Mark Provincial Officers are being 'gently' pushed out of an 

airplane at 10,000 feet in the name of charity! 
 

‘Wing Commander’  - Stacy Harman Prov.G.Ch.Stwd.  

‘Wingman Alpha’  - Constantine (Costa) Trizis Prov.A.G.Chap.  

‘Wingman Beta’   - Robert Anderson Asst.Prov.G.M. Designate 

‘Wingman Charlie’ - Christopher (Chris) Bamforth Damp Asst.Prov.G.M. 

 

These four London Mark brethren will be jumping to raise funds for the London Mark 

Benevolent Fund (LMBF), whose aim will be to donate the proceeds to small London 

charities to raise funds for their respective causes. They will be completing the skydive 

on 25th July 2024.  

 

 
 
The sense of adventure is ‘high’ and we are sure that the team will reach its target with 

only the ‘sky’ being the ‘limit’ as these intrepid adventurers ‘dive’ for the Province! 
 

London Mark members, please support these daredevils by clicking the link below and 

donating towards their efforts. 

 

You can donate to the team collectively via the Provincial Jump Team page, or to a single 

member of the team to allow for some banter.  

 

All donations go towards the team’s collective total. 

 
Click HERE to donate! 

 

https://donate.givetap.co.uk/f/masonic-charitable-foundation/mmm2076-pgl-of-mark-master-masons-of-london/t/the-london-mark-skydive

